
	 Pursuant to the requirements of 
Section 508 of the Housing and 
Community Development Act of 
1987, as amended, the City of 
Eagle Grove is hereby providing 
Public Notice that on Monday, Oc-
tober 17, 2022 at 6:35 p.m., the City 
Council will hold a public hearing at 
City Hall.  The purpose of the hear-
ing will be to provide the public in-
formation concerning the progress, 
scope, budget and status of the 
City’s Upper Story Housing Project 
at 204 W. Broadway. 
	 This project is being funded in 
part through a Community Devel-
opment Block Grant provided by 
the Iowa Economic Development 

Authority.
	 If you have questions concern-
ing the project, or if you require 
special accommodations to attend 
the hearing, such as handicapped 
accessibility or translation ser-
vices, you may contact the City 
Administrator at City Hall.  Persons 
interested in the status of funding 
or the progress of the project, are 
welcome to attend this meeting or 
submit written comments to City 
Hall before the Hearing.
	 Program Contact:  City Hall at 
(515) 448-4343 or Program Admin-
istrators (Simmering-Cory) at (641) 
355-4072.
	 Bryce Davis, City Administrator
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